
 

 

 

 

Highland Rim SHRM is presenting a training session that will help you 
gain an understanding of the benefits of building a safety culture within 
your organization for your employees.  The speaker will discuss how 
having a safer work environment also improves employee relations, 
morale, and minimizes worker’s compensation claims. 

Please join us for lunch and learn presented by Michael Miller, TN 
Department of Correction Safety Director.  Human Resource professionals, 
business owners, managers and supervisors are welcome to attend.   

 
 

 

Thursday, May 11th - 11:30 am-1:00 pm 
DW Wilson Recreation Center 
501 N. Collins St., Tullahoma 

 

Michael Miller, TN Department of 
 Correction Safety Director

 

Building a Safety Culture 
within an Organization (1PDC) 

RSVP by email to highlandrimshrm@gmail.com 
by Monday, May 8, 2017. The cost of the seminar 
is free for members and $5.00 for lunch. The cost 

for non-members is $20 (includes lunch).  
 

 

  

Luncheon Seminar  
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